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Due to the repairs to the Marine lake in West Kirby, 
we could not go canoeing on the 6th July, so we had an 
orienteering exercise in Ashton Park which was very 
good and enjoyed by all. 
 
 

 
The following week, for the same reason, our 
crab-baiting activity was also cancelled so we 
went  to  Thurstaston  beach  for  
a  scavenger  hunt  then  a  walk  
along the Wirral Way. 
 
 

 
 
This was our last meeting before breaking for the summer and we will 
meet again on Monday 7th September 
 
 
 
 


